## STUDENT BULLETIN

## WEDNESDAY, MARCH 27, 1991

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

SPRING SEMESTER

## **CHAPEL SCHEDULE**

THURSDAY, MARCH 28	STALEY LECTURES:W/RUSS SPITTLER
FRIDAY, MARCH 29	EASTER HOLIDAYS
MONDAY, APRIL 1	EASTER HOLIDAYS
TUESDAY, APRIL 2	BISHOP T.L. WESTBROOK
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 3 TOM P	HILLIPS, COORDINATOR - BILLY GRAHAM CRUSADE

## CONGRATULATIONS TO THE FOLLOWING A.S.B. EXECUTIVE OFFICERS FOR 1991-92 CONGRATULATIONS!!

ERIK CAVE - ASB PRESIDENT
DELVIN CHITTIM - ASB V.P. FOR STUDENT ACTIVITIES
DENISE MASTERS - ASB SECRETARY
CHUCK DORSETT - ASB TREASURER

SPRING BANQUET IS COMING SOON!!!! It's time once again for the student body, faculty, and staff to join together for an evening of fine dining, fun, and fellowship. This years banquet is being held at the BELLEVUE RED LION, FRIDAY, APRIL 12, AT 7:00 P.M. All students, faculty, staff, and their guests are invited to attend.

THE ELEMENTARY EDUCATION DEPT. OF NORTHWEST COLLEGE will be hosting a Christian Schools Teacher Recruitment Fair on Campus in Dickey Plaza on Saturday, April 13, 1991 form 9:00 a.m. until 3:30 p.m. Administrators will be on hand to answer questions and give information regarding opportunities for ministry in christian schools. Pre-screening will be available and actual interviews will be conducted in the afternoon. Please sign up in the Elementary Education Office if you plan to attend.

SCHOLARSHIP ANNOUNCEMENT: Washington State Employees Credit Union is offering \$1,200.00 scholarships for the 1991-92 school year. Please check with the Financial Aid Office for the conditions for members or any dependent child of a member.

SIGN-UP FOR A PRE-REGISTRATION NUMBER for Fall will take place during the week of April 2 to April 5. This is the time that you will receive your place in the registration line. Come early for a good time. April 2 will be reserved for next year's graduates.

GETTIN HITCHED? If you are ENGAGED TO BE MARRIED and would like to have it announced at the ALL SCHOOL BANQUET, Please sign up in the Dean of Students Office by WEDNESDAY, APRIL 10TH.

THE ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENT ACCOUNTANTS is accepting applications for those pursuing a Business Administration Degree. This may be of interest for those students interested in Business Management and Administration Degree being offered in the Fall. The deadline for applications is March 31, 1991. Information and applications available in the FINANCIAL AID OFFICE.

BACK BY POPULAR DEMAND! The LEGENDARY Drs. Hobson and Johnson will be doing their rendition of "THAT WILL BE THE DAY..." And "IS THERE ANY TRUTH TO THE RUMOR..." at this years Spring Banquet. Please SUBMIT your TASTEFUL ENTRIES at the Reception Desk by Tuesday April 9th.

SUMMER SCHOOL REGISTRATION will be March 25 to March 29 in the Admissions and Records Office. You may register at any time during this week but please come prepared with your signed Advising Form.

THE LIBRARY WILL BE OPEN REGULAR HOURS on Friday, March 29th and Monday, April 1st. The Library will be CLOSED on SATURDAY AND EASTER SUNDAY. Please plan accordingly.

WHAT WILL OUR FUTURE IN HEAVEN BE LIKE? How can we give financially to the church and ministry needs and be cheerful at the same time? What should I know when my prayers aren't answered? How can I handle suffering and hardship? What does it mean to be unequally yoked? The answers to these and other questions will be explored in Summer School in the course, II Corinthians. The course meets Monday through Friday May 20-31 (except for Memorial Day) from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon in F-7. All who have taken I Corinthians or need 2 credits in Bible are encouraged to consider taking this class. (Dr. Braddy)

THERE IS A NEW OPPORTUNITY TO GO IN THE FLYING SEMINAR AT A BARGAIN PRICE - MAY 6 - 17. If there are as few as seven (7) persons interested! Tour includes 3 nights in Rome and 6 in Israel. For one of the College's finest itineraries, contact the President's Office for further information.

TONIGHT! - MARCH 27TH, 9:00-10:15 P.M. - STUDENT FORUM and RECEPTION with DR. SPITTLER, "More on the Pauline Perspective of Relationships," Located in Millard Hall (Rooms M-1 and M-2). FREE DOVE BARS FOR THOSE WHO ATTEND! (Sponsored by AWS, AMS, and MSA)

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN ATTENDING GORDON-CONWELL THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY please contact the Dean of Student's Office for further information.

OVERLAKE CHRISTIAN CHURCH - MISSIONS SECRETARY POSITION. M - F, 8 TO 5 pm. Permanent position. Secretarial support for 2 Missions Pastors. Microsoft Word 5.0, Pagemaster. If highly skilled will pay \$8.00 per hour. Contact Mary Young at Overlake Christian Church, phone 827-0303.

APPLICATIONS for NORTHWEST COLLEGE SCHOLARSHIPS are available from the FINANCIAL AID OFFICE or the Receptionist in the Administration Bldg. These are awarded for the 1991-92 year. Students that are interested should apply.

CAMPUS DAYS will be held on April 4-6, 1991. We look forward to hosting several hundred prospective students this year during Spring (nice weather, we hope). N.C. students are our best recruiters and we will need your help again in housing guests in your room and showing them a great time. Not only is this a very valuable recruiting effort but also an excellent evangelistic opportunity through the Chapel service, concert and Praise Celebration with Oregon District Youth Director, Stan Russell. We, of course, want N.C. students to participate in as much of the Campus Day Activities as possible. We really appreciate your help in making Campus Day's a SUCCESS! (Thank you, Bob Foster)

WEAR IT WITH PRIDE - the NC insignia. Stop by the Bookstore and pick up a new sweat shirt, T-shirt or jacket. Other NC insignia items also available.

SINGLES NIGHT OUT! At MUFFIN BREAK immediately following SPRING BANQUET. All Singles with or without dates need to be there. Putting range, videos, Nerf Basketball and other games. (\$2.00 charge to cover ice cream, popcorn, and videos). For further info., contact Gary Modine at 822-3999.

FULL TIME YOUTH/MUSIC OPENING - Pastor Jim Carmichael, Neighborhood A/G, Eugene Oregon, will be on campus Friday, April 12th to interview interested students for a Youth/Music ministry opportunity. To sign up for an appointment please contact Irene Hopkins (Dr. Cal White's secretary).

NEW CHURCH PLANTING - Northwest College and the Northwest District of the Assemblies of God are working together to plant a new Church in the Capital Hill area of Seattle. Prof. Larry Malcolm is leading this effort with a target date of May 19, 1991 for the first service. There is need for a team of 15 to 20 students to minister in the following areas: Telemarketing, Worship Team, Youth Ministry/Outreach, Nursery, Home Bible Study/Fellowship Group Leaders, Set-up, Visitation, Refreshments, or Whatever. For information regarding these opportunities for ministry, contact Prof. Malcolm or David McKeller at 828-4773.

IS BILLY GRAHAM A DINOSAUR? Is there a valid ministry today for the Evangelist and Crusade Evangelism? "Evangelism for the Decade of Harvest" is a course that will examine the evangelist's calling, preparation, ethics, family life, finances, and relationship with the local church and denomination. Hear the advice and experiences of today's evangelists as they share the practical aspects of organizing, conducting, and following up evangelistic crusades and meeting in the Summer School course PMIN/MISS 470 from May 20 - 31. (Prof. L. Malcolm)